
 
 
 
 
 
 
 NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 

Regular Meeting 
Tuesday, July 2, 2024 

 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the President of the Board of Directors of the 
Vandenberg Village Community Services District has canceled the Regular 
Scheduled Board Meeting on Tuesday, July 2, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at the District 
Office located at 3745 Constellation Road in Vandenberg Village. 
 
A special meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 9, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at the District 
Office located at 3745 Constellation Road in Vandenberg Village.  
 
 
 
______________________ 
Brianna Jennings, Secretary 
Board of Directors 
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